
From: ENERGY STAR [whatshappening@energystar.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2005 2:59 PM

Subject: ENERGY STAR for Windows, Doors, and Skylights: Updated Program Requirements

Dear ENERGY STAR Partner:


The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) would like to inform you that the official Program Requirements 

for manufacturer partners participating in ENERGY STAR for Windows, Doors, and Skylights have 

been updated to include and clarify all current program rules and guidelines. Specifically, the Program 

Requirements were updated to:


� Replace outdated program terminology and information

� Reference new program elements, i.e., the Equivalent Energy Performance Amendment and 


Display Unit Labeling Guidelines 
� Clarify eligible products and organizations 
� Increase consistency with Program Requirements for other ENERGY STAR product and service 

areas 

The attached ENERGY STAR® Program Requirements for Residential Windows, Doors, and Skylights 
- Version 3.0 replace the previous Program Requirements and apply to all existing and new partners. 
Please review the document and keep a copy in your files for future reference. 

Please contact Jenny Dakin, D&R International, at jdakin@drintl.com or (301) 588-9387, with any 
questions. 
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